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Call   Number   Time   Call   Reason   Action    

25-156          0152 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 470] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-01:52:19  Clrd-01:56:54
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-157          0208 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:09:02  Clrd-02:12:11
         Narrative:      

Out checking on two vehicles in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
1 party in each vehicle sleeping. Both check out okay.

25-158          0241 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:41:06  Clrd-02:44:54
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-159          0254 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-02:55:08                 Arvd-02:59:53  Clrd-03:10:54
         Narrative:      

911 caller complaining of body ache, stomach pain and   
difficulty breathing. F.D. and unit 222 dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-160          0319 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-03:19:48  Clrd-03:21:27
         Narrative:      

Out checking on a vehicle with its hazards on.

         Narrative:      
Party dropped his phone in the vehicle and pulled over to   
look for it. Checks okay.

25-161          0615 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting one of the residents presented symptoms   
of GI bleed and Hematuria. F.D. dispatched.    
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         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.   

25-163          1007 ROAD RAGE REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-10:08:24                 Arvd-10:08:26  Clrd-10:23:00
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-10:08:28                 Arvd-10:08:29  Clrd-10:23:01
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting he was involved in a road rage incident and   
the involved party brandished a black/grey handgun.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

         Narrative:      
Party dropped off statement, filed with associated   
paperwork.   

25-164          1049 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-10:49:56  Clrd-10:51:04
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-166          1107 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:07:33  Clrd-11:10:21
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective brake light and no inspection.

25-167          1119 ALARM, SCHOOL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-11:20:56  Enrt-11:21:19  Arvd-11:22:20  Clrd-11:31:29
         Narrative:      

SIG-2 / School Burgar / Motion by 1150.

         Narrative:      
Basketball game in progress.  Building checks out.

25-168          1136 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-11:36:37  Clrd-11:43:14
         Narrative:      

Warning for handsfree violation and tint violation.

25-169          1140 ASSIST CITIZEN REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR 01/05/2025 1407
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1225] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-11:43:20                 Arvd-11:44:25  Clrd-12:36:04
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         Narrative:      
911 caller requesting a ride to Braintree.

         Narrative:      
Party was assisted in arranging transportation to her   
residence in Braintree.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.

25-170          1325 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:25:35  Clrd-13:27:02
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-173          1352 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/05/2025 1359
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 507] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-13:52:00  Clrd-13:59:18
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-174          1358 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE 01/05/2025 1407
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:59:42  Enrt-14:00:33  Arvd-14:02:27  Clrd-14:06:56
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting her husband is having chest pain. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to South Shore Hospital.

25-175          1409 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:09:48  Clrd-14:11:16
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-176          1414 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Unfounded    
  Location/Address:    ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:16:16                 Arvd-14:18:43  Clrd-14:29:24
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-14:16:18                 Arvd-14:19:52  Clrd-14:28:21
         Narrative:      

Caller from the above address reporting she saw a grey or   
white metal boat tipped upside down floating down the river.   
Caller is concerned someone may have fell out and is   
requesting officers check the area.
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         Narrative:      
Officers checked along the river, unable to locate the boat   
or anyone in the area.

25-177          1439 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-14:39:46  Clrd-14:42:46
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

25-178          1506 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-15:06:48  Clrd-15:12:25
         Narrative:      

Operator has a valid Honduras license.  Citation issued.

25-179          1507 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher LISA A TEIXEIRA 01/05/2025 1552
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-15:08:48                 Arvd-15:09:35  Clrd-15:14:25
         Narrative:      

E911 caller reporting a male party having a seizure. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-180          1636 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report.   
Report issued.   

25-181          1642 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to pickup LTC.   
LTC issued.   

25-182          1645 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-16:45:48  Clrd-16:45:53
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-187          1733 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Investigated    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-17:36:50                 Arvd-17:38:21  Clrd-17:57:00
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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                       Disp-17:38:30                 Arvd-17:40:42  Clrd-17:56:59
         Narrative:      

e911 caller reporting 2 car MVA, unknown P/I. Caller states   
one vehicle left the area after the accident. Described as a   
gold GMC SUV with luggage rack on the top.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.

         Narrative:      
Mark's en-route.

         Narrative:      
226 checking the area of West St where second vehicle was   
last seen.    

         Narrative:      
226 checked the area to town line, unable to locate vehicle   
at this time.   

25-189          1903 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1369] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:03:35  Clrd-19:05:49
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective tail/brake light.

25-190          1918 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-19:18:00  Clrd-20:07:57
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:18:34                 Arvd-19:20:54  Clrd-19:46:22
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
One male party 10-3

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.   

         Narrative:      
A-1 en-route.   

         Narrative:      
BCI notified.   

         Narrative:      
224 transporting party to station, starting mileage 72610.7

         Narrative:      
Neg Q5.

         Narrative:      
Ending mileage 72612.4

         Narrative:      
A-1 on scene.   

         Narrative:      
Party placed in cell at this time.   

         Narrative:      
BCI in booking at this time.   
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         Narrative:      
Party removed from cell for mugs and prints.   

         Narrative:      
Clerk set bail at 20:24, personal recognizance.   

         Narrative:      
Prisoner released at 21:05

         Refer To Arrest:      25-6-AR
            Arrest:    BLANC, BERNARDO        
           Address:    4 MILLETT ST Apt. #3   BROCKTON, MA
               Age:    21
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       UNREGISTERED MOTOR VEHICLE

25-191          1931 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby to drop off LTC renewal. Receipt issued.   

25-192          1950 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-19:52:30                 Arvd-19:54:15  Clrd-19:58:23
         Narrative:      

e911 call reporting MVA in the vicinity attached, no further   
information available.   

         Narrative:      
Several attempts to contact subscriber were unsuccessful.   
226 checked the area extensively, could not locate.   

         Narrative:      
Service provider and subscriber called to confirm there was   
no crash, accidental by phone.

25-194          2214 DISABLED MV CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/05/2025 2222
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:14:00  Clrd-22:19:18
         Narrative:      

226 out with possible DMV.   

         Narrative:      
Party looking for directions and checks out okay.

25-195          2228 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:28:23  Clrd-22:31:46
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

For Date: 01/06/2025  -  Monday   

25-209          0611 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
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         Narrative:      
E911 caller requesting an ambulance for a female party   
having difficulty breathing. FD dispatched.

25-211          0643 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 494] PLAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-06:43:15  Clrd-06:44:21
         Narrative:      

MV stop for speeding. Warning issued.

25-212          0659 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Fernando A Colombo
                                                     Arvd-06:59:53  Clrd-07:01:32
         Narrative:      

MV stop for a stop sign violation. Citation issued.   

25-213          0749 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
       Vicinity of:    HOWARD ST + SPRING ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-07:49:25  Clrd-07:50:48
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Warning issued for speeding.

25-224          0957 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1244] PLEASANT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:57:01  Clrd-10:06:39
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-226          1026 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-10:26:25  Clrd-10:37:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for hands free violation.   

25-230          1118 ALARM, FIRE False Alarm    
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 01/06/2025 1133
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-11:21:33                 Arvd-11:23:59  Clrd-11:33:48
         Narrative:      

Alarm New England reporting of a fire alarm activation at   
the above location. FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Insulation company on scene set off alarm accidentally, FD   
evaluating, 10-20.   

25-231          1135 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
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  Location/Address:    UNION ST + EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-11:36:19                 Arvd-11:38:07  Clrd-11:42:28
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting a motor vehicle accident at the above   
location.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle disabled, operator has AAA en route.

25-232          1148 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:49:18  Clrd-12:12:19
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-233          1156 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into the station to pick up police report. Report   
given.

25-234          1200 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-12:02:41                 Arvd-12:07:12  Clrd-12:12:31
         Narrative:      

E-911 call reporting of a female party feeling light headed   
at the above location.

         Narrative:      
FD notified and en route.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Brockton Hospital.

25-235          1204 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 01/06/2025 1244
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-12:04:07  Clrd-12:35:00
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-12:15:55                 Arvd-12:15:56  Clrd-12:25:14
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Licensed operator took control of the vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Summons requested. Report to follow.

25-237          1302 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Logged / Noted Information   

    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 01/06/2025 1307
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + COPELAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                                                     Arvd-13:04:21  Clrd-13:06:54
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-13:06:08                 Arvd-13:06:09  Clrd-13:06:55
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                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:06:13                 Arvd-13:06:32  Clrd-13:06:57
         Narrative:      

Cruisers assisting BPD / BFD with funeral escort.

25-242          1325 POLICE REQ, General Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to drop off MV crash report.

25-246          1403 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:03:20  Clrd-14:13:37
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-248          1436 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 199] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-14:52:38                                Clrd-14:54:23
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 wrong code entry.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with key holder. Accidental by owner.

25-249          1514 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    PROSPECT ST + WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:14:00  Clrd-15:16:59
         Narrative:      

Party has proper paperwork.

25-251          1529 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + ROOSEVELT AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-15:29:14  Clrd-15:31:12
         Narrative:      

Warning issued.

25-253          1659 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby for MVA report.   
Report issued.   

25-255          1819 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1020] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-18:20:12                 Arvd-18:21:42  Clrd-18:29:58
         Narrative:      

e911 caller requesting EMS for female party who fell and hit   
their head. Party is conscious and alert at this time.   
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         Narrative:      
FD dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Party refused transport.   

25-256          1833 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    MATFIELD ST + NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:33:05  Clrd-18:37:58
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-258          1906 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:06:17  Clrd-19:06:25
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-259          1913 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

       Vicinity of:    WEST ST + BEACON ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-19:16:04                 Arvd-19:16:05  Clrd-19:17:30
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for passenger side headlight.   

25-260          2043 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 487] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:43:33  Clrd-20:48:35

25-261          2056 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:56:25  Clrd-20:59:34
         Narrative:      

Warning for no front plate.

25-262          2101 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:01:32  Clrd-21:07:43
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-263          2107 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + FRANCIS AVE
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:07:34  Clrd-21:10:08
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for expired inspection sticker.

25-264          2111 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:11:33  Clrd-21:19:46
         Narrative:      

MV stop.  Citation issued.

25-265          2112 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 431] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:12:28  Clrd-21:22:25
         Narrative:      

Party rectifying registration issue.  Citation issued.

25-266          2121 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

       Vicinity of:    [WEG 610] STEPPING STONE DR
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:22:33                 Arvd-21:22:40  Clrd-21:29:26
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:22:36                 Arvd-21:25:54  Clrd-21:25:57
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:22:39                 Arvd-21:27:43  Clrd-21:29:22
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:27:52                 Arvd-21:28:07  Clrd-21:29:11
         Narrative:      

225 out with vehicle in back lot of attached.   

         Narrative:      
Party resting after basketball game on location. Checks out   
ok, sent on his way.   

25-267          2137 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:37:30  Clrd-21:43:23
         Narrative:      

Citation issued.

25-268          2137 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                       Disp-21:37:52                 Arvd-21:37:53  Clrd-21:47:56
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-21:39:09                 Arvd-21:39:10  Clrd-21:47:55
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Citation issued, report to follow.   

25-269          2151 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
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       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:51:50  Clrd-21:57:59
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-270          2201 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 799] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:01:00  Clrd-22:08:00
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.   

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for expired inspection.   

25-274          2236 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1222] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:36:06  Clrd-22:38:32
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-275          2259 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:59:09  Clrd-23:05:35
         Narrative:      

Warning for stop sign violation.

For Date: 01/07/2025  -  Tuesday   

25-280          0559 ALARM, BURGLAR Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/07/2025 0619
  Location/Address:    [WEG 700] BERT DR
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                       Disp-06:11:31                 Arvd-06:13:42  Clrd-06:18:43
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 at the attached location. Zone 3 front right   
motion. Unit 222 dispatched.   

         Narrative:      
Property checks secure at this time.

25-282          0713 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 314] SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-07:17:51                 Arvd-07:17:53  Clrd-07:17:55
         Narrative:      

Unit 224 reported a large truck lost a tire in the area of   
the attached location. The truck continued on towards   
Bridgewater. DPW notified to remove the large tire.   

25-283          0718 SERVE WARRANT Logged / Noted Information   
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    Call Closed By:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan 01/07/2025 1150
  Location/Address:    ELLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-07:56:14                                Clrd-07:56:17
                ID:    ROBERT J BAILEY
                       Disp-07:56:31                                Clrd-07:56:36
                ID:    Detective Jared P Percival
                       Disp-07:56:42                 Arvd-07:56:50  Clrd-10:50:01
                ID:    Detective RYAN T WEBBY
                       Disp-07:56:47                 Arvd-07:56:49  Clrd-10:50:00
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:12:28                 Arvd-08:12:31  Clrd-08:14:36
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-08:14:40                 Arvd-08:14:40  Clrd-08:24:27
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-08:24:30                 Arvd-08:24:32  Clrd-08:50:21
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-10:56:33                 Arvd-10:56:34  Clrd-11:49:56
         Narrative:      

WEB Task Force serving search warrant Docket 1625SWDA1 at   
the attached location.

         Narrative:      
1 party in station at 0816 hours for interview with D1.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan hospital at 10:45am.

25-286          0859 DISABLED MV Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST + PROSPECT ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-09:01:05                 Arvd-09:01:17  Clrd-09:08:08
         Narrative:      

Anonymous caller reporting a disabled motor vehicle near   
attached roadway.

25-289          1045 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:48:17                 Arvd-10:48:27  Clrd-10:48:28
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance for son that has been   
sick for a few weeks.

         Narrative:      
Transport to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-290          1054 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 904] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-10:55:54                 Arvd-10:55:56  Clrd-10:55:57
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting an ambulance for a party with an   
altered mental status.

25-292          1104 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                       Disp-11:10:00                 Arvd-11:10:05  Clrd-11:10:06
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller requesting a transport for an elderly male with   
shortness of breath.  FD dispatched.

25-300          1354 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered    
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:55:07  Clrd-14:36:13
         Narrative:      

Officer out assisting detour traffic.

25-301          1410 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1227] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:10:04  Clrd-14:17:41
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-302          1603 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAS] EISENHOWER DR
         Narrative:      

Easton requesting a mutual aid ambulance. FD enroute.

25-304          1845 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST + BELMONT ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-18:45:42  Clrd-18:50:46
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for stop sign violation.   

25-306          2107 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 01/07/2025 2115
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + SUNSET AVE
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-21:07:00  Clrd-21:15:37
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-21:08:09  Enrt-21:08:11  Arvd-21:10:05  Clrd-21:14:04
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for plate violation.

25-307          2221 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Olivia P Church
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 01/07/2025 2228
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1325] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-22:21:00  Clrd-22:28:11
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-22:22:48  Enrt-22:22:50  Arvd-22:23:03  Clrd-22:28:01
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Owner showing suspended.  Different operator.

For Date: 01/08/2025  -  Wednesday   

25-311          0140 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   
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        Primary Id:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
  Location/Address:    LINCOLN ST
                ID:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-01:41:17  Clrd-01:42:15
         Narrative:      

Officer out checking on vehicle traveling 5mph with its   
hazard lights flashing.

         Narrative:      
Party checks okay and is going to pick up wife at Amazon   
warehouse.

25-319          0927 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 614] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-09:27:39  Clrd-09:37:16
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-322          1143 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 953] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-11:43:36  Clrd-12:15:58
         Narrative:      

Officer assisting with handing out lunch.   

25-326          1321 911 HANGUP E911 Verified / No Emergency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 546] TURNPIKE ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:23:31                 Arvd-13:31:03  Clrd-13:46:28
         Narrative:      

E-911 hangup call.  No answer on call back.

         Narrative:      
222 checking the area of the above location.

         Narrative:      
222 spoke with businesses in the area. No emergencies.

25-328          1349 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ELM ST + SCOTLAND ST
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-13:49:27  Clrd-14:39:05
         Narrative:      

Officer monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
No violations observed.

25-329          1405 ALARM, HOLD-UP Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez 01/08/2025 1417
  Location/Address:    CYR ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:07:39  Enrt-14:07:55  Arvd-14:13:25  Clrd-14:17:50
         Narrative:      

Signal 2 / zone 9 hold-up alarm.
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         Narrative:      
Employee reports accidental activation by alarm company.

25-330          1456 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 682] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-14:56:15  Clrd-15:06:20
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.

25-333          1720 SHOPLIFTING REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 492] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:24:29                 Arvd-17:24:31  Clrd-17:40:00
         Narrative:      

Walk in party requesting to make a report regarding a   
shoplifter that has offended multiple times.

         Narrative:      
Report taken

25-334          1746 ROAD HAZARD REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-17:49:54  Enrt-17:49:55  Arvd-17:51:28  Clrd-18:47:40
         Narrative:      

Business line caller reports a truck hit the man hole cover   
and it has come off leaving a hole in the road.

         Narrative:      
Contacting DPW at this time to assist putting the cover   
back.

         Narrative:      
DPW on scene at this time.

         Narrative:      
Party on the buisness line reports they hit the hole prior   
to officers arrival and have damage to their tire and rim,   
224 spoke with party. 224 called BCI to respond to owner of   
the vehicles home for picture of damage.

         Narrative:      
DPW replaced the manhole cover and contacted Verizon who   
stated they put a ticket in to replace it in the morning.   
DPW has put a barrel over the manhole at this time to cover   
it.

25-335          1755 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 01/08/2025 2056
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Olivia P Church
                                                     Arvd-17:55:00  Clrd-20:55:46
         Narrative:      

225 community policing at the Citizens Police Academy.

25-338          1918 DISABLED MV Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST ST + MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-19:22:56                 Arvd-19:22:58  Clrd-19:36:55
         Narrative:      
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Business line caller reports a DMV, caller is concerned with   
how cold it is and the location of the vehicle as it has no   
lights on.

         Narrative:      
226 reports vehicle is out of the roadway and operator has   
AAA on the way.

         Narrative:      
AAA on scene, 226 standing by for vehicle removal.

25-339          1920 911 HANGUP Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [BRO] MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

911 open line from a 911 only phone, transferred to BPD via   
PSAP.

25-340          1928 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
  Location/Address:    PLAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                                                     Arvd-19:29:03  Clrd-20:33:05
         Narrative:      

Traffic assignment

         Narrative:      
Traffic light. Two citations issued 90/17

25-343          2102 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 177] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-21:02:20  Clrd-21:07:30
         Narrative:      

Citation issued for hands free violation.   

25-344          2137 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] TURNPIKE ST
         Narrative:      

Easton PD requesting a mutual aid ambulance to above address   
for a 89 year old female with abdominal pain.  FD notified   
and en route.

25-345          2248 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
  Location/Address:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                                                     Arvd-22:50:19  Clrd-22:52:59
         Narrative:      

Lights violation. Op. not familar with car and did not have   
switch in proper position.

For Date: 01/09/2025  -  Thursday   

25-350          0746 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
    Call Closed By:    Dispatcher Rachael M Turner 01/09/2025 1548
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      
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E911 caller reporting a staff member having difficulty   
breathing. FD dispatched.

25-355          0936 INSPECTIONS Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 71] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-09:40:07  Enrt-09:40:34  Arvd-09:46:12  Clrd-10:04:09
         Narrative:      

Caller requesting an officer to come out for a MV VIN   
vinspection.

25-360          0959 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off LTC renewal. Receipt given.

25-361          1117 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby to pick up tow release form. Receipt issued   
to two licensed operators.

25-362          1148 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station to drop off LTC renewal. Receipt given.

25-363          1231 COMMUNITY POLICING Services Rendered    
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-12:32:53                 Arvd-12:32:54  Clrd-13:55:48
         Narrative:      

224 assisting SRO at the above location.

25-365          1312 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into lobby requesting police report.

         Narrative:      
Report given.

25-366          1359 SERVE WARRANT Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol Gerard F Julien-Suarez
                       Disp-14:05:02                 Arvd-14:11:54  Clrd-14:28:20
                ID:    Sergeant Russell F Regan III
                       Disp-14:05:16                 Arvd-14:11:55  Clrd-14:58:07
         Narrative:      

Brockton District court faxed over docket number   
2515MH000029 to be served at the above location.

         Narrative:      
224 and 228 out attempting to serve warrant.   

         Narrative:      
228 has custody of the involved party and is transporting   
the involved party to the Brockton District Court.
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         Narrative:      
Party has been dropped off and now in custody of BDC.

25-367          1617 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party dropping of LTC renewal paperwork.

25-369          1729 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:29:41  Clrd-17:37:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for marked lanes.

25-370          1746 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA 01/09/2025 1753
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1236] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-17:46:00  Clrd-17:51:46
         Narrative:      

MV Stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-371          1852 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states a 101 year old female patient with   
shortness of breath. WBFD notified.

25-373          1859 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
    Call Closed By:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo 01/09/2025 1917
  Location/Address:    [WEG 645] FRIENDSHIP DR
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-19:01:35                 Arvd-19:05:20  Clrd-19:17:15
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting her heart rate is elevated.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to the Brockton Hospital, by WBFD.   

25-372          1901 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST + TIFFANY CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:01:13  Clrd-19:02:17
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-374          1929 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 53] EAST CENTER ST
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                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:29:14  Clrd-19:32:45
         Narrative:      

Warning issued for lights violation.

25-375          1941 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + BUTTONWOOD AVE
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-19:41:03  Clrd-19:45:38
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-377          2047 ALARM, FIRE Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 316] SPRING ST
         Narrative:      

Caller states her smoke alarm has had a beeping sound for   
the past several hours and would like someone to come and   
look at it. WBFD notified.

25-378          2127 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + COPPER BEECH CIR
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:27:18  Clrd-21:28:26
         Narrative:      

Warning for lights violation.

25-379          2139 ANIMAL CONTROL Removed Hazard    
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-21:40:25                 Arvd-21:42:02  Clrd-22:05:46
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller states an animal was struck by a car and is in   
the roadway. Caller states the animal could be a cat.   
Cruiser dispatched.

         Narrative:      
229 removed cat from roadway and brought to the DPW.   
Voicemail left for DPW.

25-380          2146 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1439] WEST ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-21:46:53  Clrd-21:48:27
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-381          2205 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 1518] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:05:52  Clrd-22:06:42
         Narrative:      

226 checking on a vehicle in the parking lot.

         Narrative:      
Party checks out okay.
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25-382          2219 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:19:09  Clrd-22:22:16
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-383          2222 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    SPRING ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-22:22:30  Clrd-22:28:39
         Narrative:      

Warning for speeding.

25-384          2249 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 461] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-22:49:53  Clrd-22:52:51
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

For Date: 01/10/2025  -  Friday   

25-386          0120 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    COPELAND ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-01:24:00                 Arvd-01:24:03  Clrd-01:34:03
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-01:24:10                 Arvd-01:24:12  Clrd-01:30:38
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop.

         Narrative:      
Plate returns to a BMW but was on a dark gray Infinity suv.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle took off from stop. Officer attempting to catch up   
with vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Officer could not locate vehicle. Brockton Police contacted   
and will BOLO plate and vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle found North Elm St LPR six different times in   
January.   

25-387          0221 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Arrest(s) Made    
        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Daniel F Sullivan 01/10/2025 0327
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-02:21:59  Clrd-03:27:30
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:30:03                 Arvd-02:30:05  Clrd-02:49:10
                ID:    Sergeant Sean P Devilly
                       Disp-02:30:09                 Arvd-02:32:07  Clrd-03:02:45
         Narrative:      

Officer out on vehicle stop requesting second cruiser.
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One party 10-3 NIL requested for vehicle. A1 to take tow.

         Narrative:      
BCI notified for processing.

         Narrative:      
A1 on scene for vehicle.

         Narrative:      
Vehicle removed. Cruiser clear.

         Narrative:      
BCI in station for processing.

         Narrative:      
Several calls placed to clerk for bail. Unable to speak with   
them at this time.

         Narrative:      
Wrong number attached to on call clerk form. Message left at   
this time for clerk. LT contacted Brockton District Court   
and notified them of issue.

         Refer To Arrest:      25-12-AR
            Arrest:    AUGUSTE, WIDMIR        
           Address:    48 HILLTOP RD   HOLBROOK, MA
               Age:    29
           Charges:    LICENSE SUSPENDED, OP MV WITH
                       IDENTIFY SELF, MV OPERATOR REFUSE
                       LIGHTS VIOLATION, MV

25-389          0448 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    SOUTH ELM ST + RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-04:48:39  Clrd-04:52:27
         Narrative:      

Warning for defective headlight.

25-391          0535 TRAFFIC CONTROL Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
       Vicinity of:    W CENTER ST + N ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                                                     Arvd-05:36:26  Clrd-05:51:54
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-06:02:20                 Arvd-06:04:11  Clrd-06:12:31
         Narrative:      

Out monitoring traffic.

         Narrative:      
1 warning issued for red light violation.

25-392          0548 ALARM, RESIDENTIAL Building Checked / Secured   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 817] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol BRIAN C SMITH JR
                       Disp-05:52:05                 Arvd-05:55:05  Clrd-06:02:05
                ID:    Sergeant Timothy D Pope
                       Disp-05:52:17                                Clrd-06:01:09
         Narrative:      

Sig 2, first floor motion. No contact with key holder at   
this time.

         Narrative:      
Officer spoke with home owner who stated she is having   
issues with alarm at this time. Cruiser clear.
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25-394          0900 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

    Call Closed By:    Patrol Christopher J Packard 01/10/2025 0941
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol Christopher J Packard
                       Disp-09:01:05                 Arvd-09:01:07  Clrd-09:41:27
         Narrative:      

School administrator reports a student is experiencing a   
seizure; WBFD notified. SRO en-route.

         Narrative:      
Transported to the Brockton Hospital.

25-402          1121 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH MAIN ST + HARVESTWOOD DR
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:21:29  Clrd-11:25:41
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-403          1143 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + MAOLIS AVE
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-11:43:46  Clrd-11:45:05
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Warning issued for hands free violation.

25-406          1418 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 65] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Caller reports an unresponsive patient at the attached   
location; WBFD notified.

         Narrative:      
Party transported to Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-410          1438 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
       Vicinity of:    CRESCENT ST + STONEY RD
                ID:    Patrol Robert S Carrigan
                                                     Arvd-14:38:30  Clrd-14:57:27
         Narrative:      

MV stop.

         Narrative:      
Citation issued.

25-411          1620 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for tow release. Tow only given.



 West Bridgewater Police Department Page:  24
  Dispatch Log  From: 01/05/2025  Thru: 01/11/2025     0000 - 2359    Printed: 01/12/2025

25-412          1705 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WELCH RD
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she is having multiple seizures. Caller   
transferred to Easton.

25-413          1807 POLICE REQ, General Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station for copy of accident report.

25-417          2046 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [EAO] WELCH RD
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting her father is not feeling well. Caller   
transferred to Easton.

25-418          2254 NOISE COMPLAINT CLEAR / Party Checks Okay   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1042] SOUTH ST
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-22:59:03                 Arvd-23:02:03  Clrd-23:40:49
                ID:    Sergeant Todd M Cantalupo
                       Disp-23:24:05                 Arvd-23:24:07  Clrd-23:40:48
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she heard three loud bangs in the above   
area.

         Narrative:      
Parties check okay. Parties are coyote hunting on personal   
property.

For Date: 01/11/2025  -  Saturday   

25-420          0216 BUILDING CHECK Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    [WEG 459] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-02:17:11  Clrd-02:17:18
         Narrative:      

Building appears secure.

25-421          0220 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 560] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-02:23:19                 Arvd-02:23:23  Clrd-02:32:50
                ID:    K-9 Officer Richard W Flaherty
                       Disp-02:23:22                 Arvd-02:23:24  Clrd-02:32:51
         Narrative:      

Unit 225 and 229 found an open door and light still on at   
the attached. Unit 225 stated he'll check with the person   
in-charge of the facility due to it's current condition   
inside.   

         Narrative:      
Units cleared.   

         Narrative:      
Officers were able to secure the building and a voice mail   
was left for the person in-charge. Units will check the   
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building in the morning.

         Narrative:      
225 followed up with board members and confirmed they are   
aware of conditions, most likely caused by animals.   

25-423          0314 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan 01/11/2025 0326
  Location/Address:    EAST ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                       Disp-03:15:30                 Arvd-03:20:06  Clrd-03:26:32
         Narrative:      

911 caller requesting an ambulance for his wife who is   
extremely sick and is complaining of stomach pain. F.D. and   
unit 225 responding.   

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to South Shore Hospital.   

25-424          0638 TRAFFIC CONTROL Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
  Location/Address:    RIVER ST
                ID:    Patrol Jacob R Sullivan
                                                     Arvd-06:39:01  Clrd-07:12:30
         Narrative:      

225 monitoring traffic with stationary radar.

         Narrative:      
Light traffic. No violations observed.   

25-425          0706 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 846] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

DPW called stating they are on the road for snow removal.

25-426          0853 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 952] CAPTAIN CARLSON WAY
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                       Disp-09:03:08                 Arvd-09:03:10  Clrd-09:03:12
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reporting husband possibly had a stroke. Party   
conscious and alert at this time, FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD transporting party to Brockton Hospital.   

25-427          0921 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
       Vicinity of:    [WEG 61] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-09:21:52  Clrd-09:23:57
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-428          1041 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
  Location/Address:    [WEG 688] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

E-911 caller reports a patient is unresponsive, CPR in   
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progress by medical staff on scene, FD dispatched.

25-429          1108 DISABLED MV Services Rendered    
        Primary Id:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
  Location/Address:    NORTH ELM ST
                ID:    Patrol CHRISTOPHER HUYGHE
                                                     Arvd-11:08:35  Clrd-11:11:27
         Narrative:      

Officer out with DMV.

         Narrative:      
Party has AAA en route. No hazard at this time.

25-430          1112 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party in lobby dropping of LTC renewal application.

25-432          1301 ALARM, COMMERCIAL Building Checked / Secured   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 01/11/2025 1322
  Location/Address:    [WEG 448] MANLEY ST
                ID:    Sergeant Kenneth C Bryant
                       Disp-13:01:33                                Clrd-13:08:14
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-13:08:10  Enrt-13:08:40  Arvd-13:15:30  Clrd-13:22:21
         Narrative:      

Signal 2/ Overhead Door #1.

         Narrative:      
Workers on scene, spoke with attached security, confirmed   
accidental.   

25-433          1315 PISTOL PERMIT / LTC / FID Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
         Narrative:      

Party into station with completed LTC application. Receipt   
given.

25-434          1345 COMMUNITY POLICING Logged / Noted Information   

        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
  Location/Address:    [WEG 167] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                                                     Arvd-13:45:55  Clrd-14:03:55
         Narrative:      

Officer out with youth basketball.   

25-435          1348 MOTOR VEHICLE ACCIDENT Non - Investigated accident   

  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
         Narrative:      

Walk in party reporting he struck a deer on 1/10 around 2100   
hours in the above area. Party provided with blank accident   
form.

25-436          1414 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Taken / Referred Other Agency
   
        Primary Id:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
    Call Closed By:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL 01/11/2025 1429
  Location/Address:    BROOKS PL
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                ID:    Patrol KYLE J MCNEILL
                       Disp-14:15:26                 Arvd-14:18:21  Clrd-14:29:35
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she is having chest pain. FD   
dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD evaluating, 10-20.   

25-438          1518 HWAY DEPT CALLOUT Logged / Noted Information   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 846] NORTH MAIN ST
         Narrative:      

WBDPW Assistant Director advising snow removal crews are on   
site.

25-439          1746 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Refused Medical / Transport   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 1483] ASH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-17:49:36                 Arvd-17:53:25  Clrd-17:55:21
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting his chair collapsed while he was   
sitting in it and now he cannot get up.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
FD assisted male party.  Patient refusal.

25-440          1853 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Summons requested    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
    Call Closed By:    Patrol Olivia P Church 01/11/2025 1929
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-18:53:12  Clrd-19:19:13
         Narrative:      

Report to follow.

25-441          1929 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
       Vicinity of:    NORTH ELM ST + CRESCENT ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-19:29:24  Clrd-19:35:15
         Narrative:      

Warning for no inspection sticker.

25-442          2039 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 35] WEST CENTER ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-20:39:29  Clrd-20:42:56
         Narrative:      

Party provided an active insurance policy and will be   
following up with the RMV.  Warning issued.

25-443          2100 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation / Warning Issued   

        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    MANLEY ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                                                     Arvd-21:00:12  Clrd-21:06:14
         Narrative:      

Owner showing cancelled.  Different operator.  Warning   
issued.
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25-444          2107 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    VICTORIAN WAY
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:09:15                 Arvd-21:14:03  Clrd-21:22:02
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting she fell this afternoon and is now   
having trouble breathing.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Female party transported to the Good Samaritan Hospital.

25-445          2129 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   

  Location/Address:    [WEG 620] SOUTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:32:34                 Arvd-21:38:12  Clrd-21:48:33
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting they do not feel well and are vomiting.   
 FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
Male party transport to the Brockton Hospital.

25-446          2140 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Could Not Locate    
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-21:48:38                 Arvd-21:52:26  Clrd-21:55:09
         Narrative:      

Caller reporting there is a suspicious vehicle parked in an   
abandoned lot across from her residence and the lights of   
the vehicle are shining into her bedroom.

         Narrative:      
226 spoke with calling party.  Vehicle gone prior to officer   
arrival.

25-447          2221 FIRE, AUTO REPORT TAKEN    
        Primary Id:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
  Location/Address:    [WEG 1235] NORTH MAIN ST
                ID:    Patrol STEFANO P D'EMILIA
                       Disp-22:22:47                 Arvd-22:23:10  Clrd-22:56:25
         Narrative:      

911 caller reporting a vehicle is on fire in the parking   
lot.  FD dispatched.

         Narrative:      
NIL requested.  May's en route.

         Narrative:      
Tow on scene.

         Narrative:      
Report to follow.


